43 Stonehill Drive Rochdale OL12 7JN 28th September 2014

Dear Robert

Thank you for your kind words and thoughts. Our family has been greatly comforted by the overwhelming response after Jim died. We have appreciated the stories and memories about the personal contacts and work he undertook. He was genuinely liked and appreciated by his many friends and colleagues and this was good to know.

We are very proud of the work Jim did and truly his was a life worth celebrating. Despite our sadness we focus on the contributions he made locally and in those specific areas of national and international matters that he felt strongly about. He loved his job and he followed what he believed. People knew what he stood for.

Again your thoughts and responses have helped us greatly in our grief and we will always remember them with gratitude.

If you think of Jim, do it with a smile.

Warm wishes,

Pat Dobbin and family.



